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Fellow Lions:

The International Convention Committee met on Saturday, February 8, 2020 at the Ohio School for
the Blind with five of seven members present.

It was a most productive meeting with the focus on the 2020 International Convention in Singapore
this Summer. Slow registration so far and the Mid-West Breakfast in Singapore will be expensive
but our Committee will pay most of the costs with the attendee picking up a small portion of the
event.

Since we do not have an Ohio Band we did authorize Lion MDS Debbie to contract with a local
band to lead the Ohio delegation in the parade.

A "SPECIAL" event for Ohio Lion attendees will also be scheduled.

Ohio Lion Back-packs are still available at a "REDUCED" cost of $5.00 and the 2020 Ohio
State pins are available at $2.00 each.

Lion Merle Dutt-Chairman



